
Bidwell Presbyterian Church hosted our 5th annual 
summer camp and birthday party for 140 children in 
early July. Fifteen people were on the team that 
brought backpacks stuffed with school supplies, 
clothes, shoes, candy and a toy to every child for 
their once a year birthday party. Many thanks to our 
church, friends and sponsors who sent gifts or funds 
to make it all possible!
The camp marks the beginning of summer break and 
is now a tradition that the children really look forward 
to each year. 

Haiti Child 
Evangelism did a 

wonderful job each day with Bible 
stories, songs and verses. They are 
master story tellers and the kids 
enthusiasm was fun to watch!Each 
camp day was full of games, crafts, 

sports and 
dance. Lots of 
fun! 
OnSaturday we 
loaded over 80 
children (from babies to 12 year olds along with 10 of our severely 
disabled kids) onto a bus and vans and headed to the beach! To 
see the faces on the kids and their house moms as they had the 
time of their lives frolicking in the shallow waters of that beautiful 
Caribbean Sea was a memorable and joyful 
moment for many of us.

We are so grateful for all the support we 
received to make this trip happen. Our hope 
is that these beautiful children will feel loved 
and have some special memories of their 
childhood. 

Gladys and her staff at FEH are working to 
provide the best education and supportive 
home life possible for these children, in what 
continues to be very difficult and challenging 
circumstances in Haiti. God bless you all for 
your prayers and support over
the years. We are making a difference 

one child at a time! 
Serving Him together,  Karla and Mike Albert and the Haiti Team
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